
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pleasant Ridge Farms West Homeowners:       October 28, 2014 
 
The Board of Directors and Prestige Management are pleased to announce the official web site launch for 
Pleasant Ridge Farms West.  The web site has been created to simplify and streamline communication between 
homeowners, residents, the Board of Directors and the management company.  Please take a few moments to 
become familiar with and to navigate the web site. The internet address is 
http://www.pleasantridgefarmswest.com.  
 
It is the responsibility of the non-residential homeowner(s) to inform, for their own use, their agents and 
tenants of the existence of the Pleasant Ridge Farms West web site.  The Board of Directors and management 
company do acknowledge there are some who choose to have no internet access.  For those who have no 
internet access they should contact the management company so they can continue to receive 
information/documents via regular post.   
 
Neither the Board of Directors, the Association, or the management company will be held liable or responsible 
for those who choose to submit e-mail addresses from their place of employment.  Neither the Board of 
Directors, the Association, or the management company will be accountable for, or accused of, what is termed 
as “spamming”. 
 
Not only will the web site provide information for the entire community, it will also provide forms for residents 
to easily download and mail to the management company. In addition it will provide an option for direct 
electronic submission of certain forms.  The web site will be utilized to promote convenient and effective 
communication to the community while it also will decrease costs of postage mailings; however, the web site 
will not be used to permanently replace all postage mailings. 
 
We hope the creation and use of the web site will help streamline and provide for everyone a more convenient 
option for communication. 
 
The Board of Directors 
Pleasant Ridge Farms West Homeowners Association 


